
   
 
 
 

Notice of Construction 
September 17, 2024 

Oak Bay Avenue Tree Replacement and Sidewalk 
Restoration Work 

 
Public Works will be at 2188 Oak Bay Avenue in-front of Ivy’s Bookshop on September 23, 2024, to 
remove the remaining tree stump on Oak Bay Avenue and replace the concrete sidewalk.  If weather 
permits, the work is anticipated to be completed in 7 to 10 days.   Refer to the location of the work 
zone below.  Some important items to be aware of:  

Works Expected  
Pedestrians will be detoured around the Work Zone using the crosswalks on Oak Bay Avenue at Wilmot 
Pl. and Hampshire Rd.  Access to businesses will be maintained.  Parking on Oak Bay Avenue adjacent 
to the work zone will be reserved for Public Works.  Traffic control will be in place for the safety of 
everyone and is to be obeyed.   

Efforts to remove the concrete sidewalk and tree will be loud.  We will make all reasonable efforts to 
reduce the noise. 

Work Hours  
Public Works will work between 7:00 AM and 3:00 PM, Monday to Friday.   

We shall endeavor to keep any inconvenience to a minimum. Thank you in advance for your patience 
and understanding.  Should you have any questions, please contact James Davison with the District of 
Oak Bay’s engineering department at (250) 598-2042 EXT 7422 or by email at jdavison@oakbay.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Oak Bay Ave Tree Replacement and Sidewalk Restoration Work Zone 

250-598-3311 2167 Oak Bay Ave, Victoria, BC, V8R 1G2 engineering@oakbay.ca 

Oak Bay Ave. 
 
 

No Parking 
Work Zone 

Wilmot PL. 

Hampshire Rd. 

N 

mailto:engineering@oakbay.ca

	Wilmot PL.

